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Dear Ms Godfrey, 
 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session – Request for follow-up 
information 

 
Thank you for attending the meeting of the Public Accounts Committee on 
Wednesday 8 July 2020 and for the evidence they provided at that meeting.   
 
I am writing to ask you to provide some follow-up information.  
 

 A list of the 40 planning projects currently with the Department 

including details on what stage they are at; which ones are on hold 

and for how long; and the reasons for the associated delays.   

 An explanation of how the different procurement centres of expertise in 

the Department, Translink and NI Water interact within the current 

planning system; and 

 
Please respond by Monday 24th August 2020 using the email address 
above.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 


